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Mr. Daniel F. Ford, Executive Director
Union of Concerned Scientists
1208 Massachusetts Avenue -

Cambridge, Massachuse'tts 02138

Dear Mr. Ford:
.

This is to ccknowledge your letter of December 17,1975 asking us to inform you of
the results of any investigation performed relating to the issues in a December 12,
1975 letter from Ms. Suzanne Weber of Ecology Action of Oswego, New York.

In accordance with your request, we will inform you of the results of any in-
vestigation of these issues. The results will also be a mcrter of public record as
is our normal policy.
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) Sincerely,

_ 9. o
-mes P. O'Reilly
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